FRANKLIN TOWNE CHARTER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



4259 Richmond Street ♦ Philadelphia, PA 19137 ♦ (215)-289-3389 ♦ (215) 288-4041 fax

Dear Parents, Teachers and Home & School Members,

Good nutrition is an important part of a child's health and well being. In keeping with good nutritional choices, please try to refrain from sending in high fat, sugary snacks for classroom celebrations, such as a child's birthday, school activity etc. Attempt to make healthy choices such as whole grains and low fat foods. It will benefit our children and help them to make good, healthy selections when it comes to food.

Thank you,

Franklin Towne Charter Elementary School